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WORDS FROM THE CHAIR

At the beginning of June, we celebrated the graduation of more than 400 UW 
Communication students. On a beautiful afternoon in the University’s Quad, our faculty 
and staff joined with family and friends to share the milestone of degree completion by 
our Bachelors, Masters, and Doctoral students. It is always one of the best days of the 
year. For this newsletter, I’d like to celebrate a couple of our departmental highlights of 
this past academic year, my tenth as Department Chair ...

READ MORE

CELEBRATING THE BEST OF UW COMMUNICATION 



Prior to Graduation, we spoke with faculty and students to learn how they have 
transformed specifically as a result of their time in the Department. We also asked: 
"what is the best part of being in the UW Department of Communication?" ...

WATCH THE VIDEO

UW DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNICATION GRADUATION 
CELEBRATION 2018



On June 7, 2018, hundreds of undergraduate, graduate, and doctoral students 
gathered in The Quad to celebrate receiving degrees from the UW Department of 
Communication. Anthony (Tony) Angell was recognized as the 2018 Distinguished 
Alumnus. As the keynote speaker, Angell spoke about his hopes for the future, as 
embodied through the graduating class: “I believe we live in a pretty great country, by 
the way. I think it needs a lot of fine-tuning, and we can make it even greater; and we 
will, and here’s the promise that’s stepping out to do so ...”

READ MORE
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